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Mayor Friday Ellis and the City of Monroe Hosts 
Memorial Day Laying of the Wreaths 

(Monroe, LA) Mayor Friday Ellis and the City of Monroe welcome Fort Miro’s Chapter of the 
Daughters of the American Revolution to the front lawn of Monroe City Hall for the 
Memorial Day Laying of the Wreaths. 

The event is Wednesday, May 25, 2022, at 12:30 p.m. Congresswoman Julia Letlow will serve 
as keynote speaker. 

In the event of rain, the event will be held in Council Chambers inside Monroe City Hall. 

We hope to see you there! 

Best, 
 
 
 

Michelli Martin  

Communications Director 
michelli.martin@ci.monroe.la.us 
318-372-7640 
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